subarnarekha
Port Private Limited

Ref: SPPL/F&E/12 /2022
Date: 20.06.2022

The Divisional Forest Officer
Balasore Wildlife Division,

Kuruda, Balasore, Odisha - 756056

Sub:  Submission of Forest Diversion Proposal for providing rail connectivity from Amarda Road
Station to proposed Subarnarekha Port at Chaumukh village under Baliapal Tahasil.

Dear Sir,

We are submitting 06 sets of Forest Diversion Proposal for 12.202 Ha of forest land which is
required for providing rail connectivity from Amarda Road station to proposed Subarnarekha Port
at Chaumukh village under Baliapal Tahasil.

The proposal has been successfully uploaded on the site of MoEF &CC, New Delhi vide proposal
No. FP/OR/RAIL/155820/2022 and we have also received State Serial No. OR-043/2022 Dtd.
03/06/2022.

Kindly acknowledge the receipt, we would remain highly obliged for your kind consideration in this
regard.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

( Q u\wf
Tanm y Kumar Sahu)

Authorlsed Signatory
M-+91 9600196969; e-mail: anjani.kant@subarnarekhaport.com
Enclosure: 1) 6 Sets of FDP Proposal
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